
WOW, what term to remember! On Wednesday 14th June,on what was meant to be our pre-audit, we achieved
OPAL platinum status! Our mentor, Cath Prisk, was so  impressed by what she saw that she deemed it not
necessary to do a further visit.

In the audit criteria we were assessed on 5 sections - within those sections it was broken down into 18
segments, all worth a maximum of 4 points each. To achieve platinum we needed to score over 85% - we did
more than that! 

. 

We did it!
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So we don't just have one
award to shout about -

we have 3!



Cath will return for our
platinum ceremony

where we will be
presented with our OPAL

platinum plaque to
proudly display. We hold
our platinum status for 2
years when will then be

re-accredited.

 It doesn't stop there!



. 
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FOR MORE INFO EMAIL: hayley.mannering@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk

  Don't forget to check the Opal Playtimes section of our website for updates:
        https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-children/opal-playtimes/ 

This achievement wouldn't have been possible without
everyone's contribution. From the children, to the staff,
our parents and guardians, our governors, and all the
donations of items and time from our families and the

community - THANK YOU. 

When we told the children in our play assembly we asked them...

...and that is exactly what we did!

OPAL will continue to grow and develop and we hope to continue to inspire other schools to
do the same.
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